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Chair Report - What’s Happening

 Mayor’s Press Conference on Climate Change
 January 10, 2018 at Manhattan Youth
* Suit of 5 major oil companies, and

* Divestiture of City Pension investments in Fossil Fuel
Companies

 Launch of CB1 Resiliency Subcommaittee

 Lower Manhattan Coastal Resiliency Task Force - next
meeting on January 30

* Pier 40 Working Group Report Published



Chair Report — Press Conference




Chair Report - What’s Happening

 New State Senator Kavanagh meets CB1 Executive
Committee

» Skyscraper Museum
 January 14
* CB1 Open House
* “Millennium: Lower Manhattan in the 1990s”
 Forum on Senior Resources & Services
 January 18
* Film Production Company Donation
 Came to CB1
 CB1 giving to
« Downtown Little League
 Downtown Soccer
* First Precinct Community Council
* TriBattery Pops



Chair Report — Skyscraper Museum Exhibit




Chair Report — Senior Resources Forum




Chair Report — Forum Leaders




Chair Report - Priorities

CB1 tackles the issue of the New Market Building Site

 Engaging with EDC, Borough President , elected officials
and community stakeholders

« Calls for the re-activation of the Seaport Working Group
New District Manager Joins CB1
By-Laws revision task force starts
Meeting with CPC about Water Street zoning text amendment
Re-appointment of current members — February 9th deadline
Committees look at 2017 accomplishments and 2018 Goals

Chin & Brewer file motion with Dept. of City Planning
« Two Bridges development at issue
« What are the implications for CB1 and the future?

 Remember our Urban Fellows 2018 project (Impact Fee
Strategy)



Chair Report — Pressure on DCP




AITAP

Saturday, Jan 27 - 12pm-3pm
St. Margaret’s House

49 Fulton St, FiDi, Manhatan

Bring clean, reusable, portable items such as clothing,
housewares, electronics, books & toys that you no longer need
Take home something new-to-you, free!

You don’t have to bring something to take something.

Please do NOT bring: furniture, large items, expired or
open food, unsealed personal care products, medicine, dirty or
ripped clothing, fabric scraps, incomplete toys and games,
non-working electronics, tube TVs, magazines, or sharp objects.
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CAN'T BEAR
THE COLD?

‘l m Retrofit
ACCELERATOR

Gaps and cracks around windows, doors, elevators, and stairwells let the cold outdoor air
in, causing drafty buildings and wasting energy and money. But there are common
solutions to keep out the cold that will improve your building and help make tenants and
residents more comfortable.

Join the NYC Retrofit Accelerator, Local 32BJ SEIU and the 32BJ Training Fund to learn
more at the event Keeping Out the Cold: Strategies and Resources For Improving
Buildings on Tuesday, February 6, 2018 at 6pm.

Hear from a panel of building superintendents and property managers who have
implemented air sealing, insulation, and heating system upgrades in their buildings and will
share lessons learned from their experiences.

Register today!

Can't attend or would like more information? Visit our new web page on Keeping Out the
Cold and contact us for free advice.



